
 
This email is provided to you as a courtesy from the LAPELS application staff.     
  
Your recently submitted Additional Exam Discipline exam has been received.   However, the 
application process has changed. You may now register for the additional exam discipline directly 
through NCEES.  
 
 
Registration is currently open for the October 2019 exams only. Registration ends September 
3. 

Applicants with an ACTIVE PE license in Louisiana may register directly with NCEES. 

If after you register with NCEES and your exam status remains in ‘pending board approval’ for more 
than 72 hours, please contact Janet Lindsey at janet@lapels.com  
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